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N.F.C.U.S. REFERENDUM ON FRIDAY%

McGill Discusses Exchange 
Take No Vote On Resolution.

X-v

>

u
Si

(From McGill Daily)
The Students’ Society yesterday 

discussed, but didn’t vote on, a 
resolution calling on the society to 
“express its desire to participate 
with at least 10 other Canadian 
universities” in arranging the 
Soviet-Canadian student exchange.

More than 100 students left the 
meeting to attend two o’clock lec
tures, leaving the meeting with 
less than a quorum of 300 before 
a vote on the resolution could be 
called. About 350 students were 
present in the Union Ballroom 
when the meeting was opened at 
1.35 p.m.

Referendum
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¥ The all important Student Ref
erendum is scheduled to be held 
on the campus this coming Friday, 
the 14th of November. The ques
tion to be decided is whether or 
not Dalhousie will continue as a 
member of the National Federation 
of Canadian University Students. 
As considerable interest has been 
shown by the student body it is 
expected that there will be a large 
turnout on the day of the balloting.

The Student Council is in charge 
of the operations of the Referen
dum and students are urged to 
vote aç early in the day as possi
ble in order to facilitate the count
ing and announcement of the 
results.
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NO CANCELLATION
Some criticism was levelled at 

Students’ Society President Mel 
Rothman, for “failing to cancel 
lectures 2 for the meeting.” In an 
interview with The Daily last 
evening, Rothman stated:

“It is within the discretion of 
the President of the Students’ 
Society and of the Students' Exe
cutive Council to make a request 
to the principal that lectures be 
cancelled. It is by no means auto
matic that lectures must be can
celled by the University—in fact 
the University has refused such 
requests on many occasions.

Moreover, it would certainly not 
be advisable for the President to 
use this discretion whenever a 
petition with 250 signatures is 
brought to him. If the president 
is to be impartial, he has no way 
of knowing whether a much great
er number than 250 students are 
intensely interested in an issue.

SITUATION
“The general situation should be 

somewhat as follows:—A petition 
with 250 signatures is presented, 
the issue is given publicity, and 
presumably other students will be 
interested; if these students are 
sufficiently interested in the issue, 
they will make it their business to 
be at the meeting on time and will 
stay until its completion.

“It does not seem to me to be 
fair to request that lectures be 
cancelled for the whole university, 
simply because 250 people evidence 
their interest in any issue.

SEC. CALLS MEETING
The resolution, criticizing a con

ference of the National Federation 
of Canadian University Students 
for turning down the exchange 
proposal last month, was drafted 
by the Society’s five delegates to 
the conference.

At a meeting last night the Stu
dents’ Executive Council decided to 
call another meeting of the Society 
for next Wednesday, and to ask 
the university to cancel classes 
at 2 p.m.
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Dr. A. E. Kerr is shown in the above picture starting of the 1952-53 hockey season. Sadly to relate the 
Dalhousie team went down in defeat to Saint Mary’s University to the score of 11-1.

SB Letter to 
Council

»

h Dal Defeats Dartmouth 45-6; 
Tigers Expect Championship

Glee Club 
Presents

The following letter has been 
received by the Students’ Council 
and is herewith published for the 
information of the student body. 
Mr. George Kerr,
President, Council of Students

As you know, student forums in 
the past have been held in the 
gymnasium. This ties up the 
building for at least two hours and 
at times causes inconvenience to 
the Physical Education Depart
ment, and possibly cancellation of 
some classes.

I understand that rarely, if ever, 
does the attendance at these 
forums reach two hundred and 
fifty, and I am asking therefore 
that in future you arrange to use 
Room 21 in the Arts and Adminis
tration Building for that purpose. 
This seats 260, and is ideally 
suited for such gatherings.

This office should be advised at 
least 24 hours in advance of any 
such meeting held.

Yours truly,
H. R. THEAKSTON

The Dalhousie Glee and Drama
tic Club are putting on the play 
“French Without Tears” this week 
in the gym. To give you an idea 
of what it is all about, here is a 
brief summary of the story of the 
play.

Professor Maingot, and h i s 
daughter, Jacqueline have opened 
their home in Southern France to 
people wanting to learn the French 
language. The academic problems 
of Mansieur Maingot’s pupils, who 
finds his lessons hard medicine to 
take, and the mixups in their love 
affairs, constitute the main theme 
of the play.

The source of trouble in the love 
affairs is lovely Diana, sister of 
Kenneth Lake, a student at the 
‘Establishment’. Both Kit Neilan

By HELEN SCAMMELL
Black and Gold 
Revue Notes

I The prancing Dalhousie Tigers 
as a result of their spectacular 
win over Dartmouth took a second 
place position in the Nova Scotia 
Canadian Football League on 
Saturday.

The Tigers began their attack 
as Andy MacKay rifled a pass to 
Gary Watson, who scored from the 
25 yard line. A convert kicked by 
Cluney was blocked by a stalwart 
Dartmouth player. Then dazzling 
Dave “Nip” Theakston raced 40 
yards in the opening quarter to 
raise the Bengals score to 16-0, on 
a successful convert kicked by 
Charlie MacKenzie. In the second 
quarter “Lick” MacDonald con
nected on a pass from Scott Hen
derson to boost the Tiger score to 
22-0. MacKenzie made his second 
successful convert of the game. 
After Dartmouth opened their 
scoring with a rouge kicked by 
Pete Feron, “Nip” Theakston went 
over for his second T.D. of the 
quarter to make the score 28-1. 
It was then the Arrow team finally 
connected and Morris plunged 
from the Dalhousie one-yard line 
to up their score to 6 points.

The remainder of the game was 
wide open for the terrific Tigers 
with Reg Cluney, Mike MacDonald, 
and “Lick” MacDonald all making 
markers on passes from Andy 
MacKay. Again Charlie MacKen- 
zie’s talented toe scored for the 
converts. The game with Dart
mouth ended with the score of 
45-6.

The Black and Gold Revue, 
sponsored by the I.S.S. and the 
Rink Rats, will be held Tuesday 
evening, November 18 in the Dal
housie gymnasium. This year’s 
Revue is said to be bigger and 
better than ever.

Audrey Farnell, one of Halifax’s 
leading singers will sing several 
selections. The Pine Hill Quartet, 
(Jim McNamara, Con Carson, Bert 
Davvis and A1 Reynolds), which 
was very popular at the Gazette 
Masquerade, will render a few 
selections. Two Countess Maritza 
performers, Joanne Murphy and 
Anna McCormack, will appear on 
stage. Elmer MacDonald and Roy 
Grant, who rate high as singers 
will be singing a few duets. John 
Sinclair will again mystify us with 
his magic tricks and with his 
dummy “Sam”. The Bunk House 
Boys, under Wilf Crouse will make 
their debut for this year. Be
tween acts, two End men will per
form stunts. Emcee for the show 
will be Irving Koven, a well known 
Med student.

The I.S.S. and Rink Rats have 
gone to a lot of work to make this 
show a success. However it can 
only be a real success if it is well 
supported by the students. So re
member the date — Tuesday, Nov
ember 18 at the Dal gym. Price is 
50c with a Council Card and 75c 
without.

DON’T MISS ITU!

Students are reminded that the 
students’ night for the Glee and 
Dramatics production, “French 
Without Tears” is on Thursday, 
the 13th of November. On stu
dents’ night admission is free for 
students on presentation of Stu
dent Council cards.

Drama
Festival

and Commander Rogers have fal
len for Diana’s fatal charms, 
while Alan Howard and Brian 
Curtis, two other French students, 
have remained immune.

To complicate the situation, 
Jacqueline Maingot has been wor
shipping Kit Neilson from afar 
for two months, but feels it is 
hopeless to compete against Diana.

Matters do get straightened out 
in the end, but to find out just 
what happens, you’ll have to come 
to the student performance of the 
play, next Thursday, Nov. 13th. 
Admission will be by Student 
Counucil ticket.

The concluding performance of 
the 1952 Inter University Drama 
Festival took place in the Dal
housie gym on Saturday evening 
at 8.00. On Thursday and Friday 
evenings the Festival was held at 
Mount Allison and Acadia Univer
sities, respectively. The Festival 
was non-competitive, its main ob
ject being to promote co-operation 
among the Drama groups of the 
Maritime universities. King’s Col
lege Dramatic Society, under the 
presidency of John Farmer, 
this year in charge of the 
rangements.

Four Maritime universities
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Commerce
SocietyThe entire squad is to be com

mended on their ability to show 
their best when the heat is on. 
Due to this realization the Tigers 
are expected to battle the Stada- 
cona team on Tuesday to the 
uppermost in what is expected to 
be the most spectacular game of 
the current season.

was
ar-

i Radio
Committee

N
The Commerce Society will pre

sent H. A. “Pat” Shea, president 
of the Halifax and District Trades 
and Labour Council, on Thursday, 
November 13 at 121 noon in Room 
212, in the second of its talks and 
discussion periods. All Dalhousie 
students are invited to attend.

Since the relationship between 
labour and management is a very 
important question, this is your 
chance to ask a labour leader 
questions concerning this vital 
problem.

par
ticipated in this year’s Festival. 
The Mount Allison Players under 
the direction of Mr. Stanley H. 
Daley presented “Suppressed De
sire” by Susan Glaspell. Acadia 
University’s Dramatic Fraternity 
under the direction of Professor 
H. F. Supprell presented George 
Bernard Shaw’s “How He Lied To 
Her Husband”. The King’s College 
Dramatic Society under the direc
tion of Mr. John F. Farmer ably 
presented “The Finger of God”, 
Dalhousie’s Glee and Dramatic 
Society presented Edwin Peeples 
“Fantasy on an Empty Stage”. 
Dal’s play was directed by Dr. Earl 
Guy and Pat Fownes. It was gen
erally concluded that this year’s
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Dalhousie
BandThere will be an important 

meeting of the Dalhousie Radio 
Committee in Room 7 of the Men's 
Residence on Friday at 1.30. Dur
ing this meeting, plans for the 
auditioning of potential announcers 
and for conducted tours of a local 
radio station twill be discussed; in 
addition a report will be presented 
concerning radio programs to be 
presented over radio stations CJCH 
and CHNS in the near future. All 
members of the radio committee 
and those who are interested are 
asked to attend.

Notice Dal band is in need of new 
bers. As there was no band at the 
last football game it is hoped that 
all musicians will come and join 
the band and help provide the 
welcome support to the football 
team given by the band in previous 
games. Wally Atwood is the new 
band master and wishes all those 
interested to report to the gym at 
1.30 on Saturday and give the 
college spirit a big boost.

mem-
Ralph Garson, president of the 

Dalhousie Glee and Dramatic 
Society has requested that all stu
dents who have season tickets 
bring either the tickets or the 
money to the Chorus Rehearsal on 
Thursday night. This is most im
portant as Friday night is open to 
the public and the season’s tickets 
must be turned in.
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Drama festival [was one of the 
best and it is certain that drama
tics in Maritime universities was 
given a tremendous impetus. x I
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